MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT

WE ARE SO EXCITED TO START THE ASHLAND CITY SCHOOLS
2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR AND SERVE EVERY STUDENT AND THEIR
FAMILIES. WE UNDERSTAND AND TAKE OUR ROLE IN THE ASHLAND
COMMUNITY VERY SERIOUSLY. ASHLAND CITY SCHOOLS IS
COMMITTED TO: “LEAD THE FUTURE”

WE HOPE THAT ALL OF OUR STUDENTS, FAMILIES, AND
STAKEHOLDERS HAD A WONDERFUL SUMMER; AND WE KNOW
THAT THIS SCHOOL YEAR WILL BE MET WITH THE BEST EFFORTS
OF EVERYONE. WE CONTINUE TO FOCUS ON IMPROVING OUR
LITERACY WITH A STRONG FOCUS ON WRITING. ASHLAND CITY
SCHOOLS HAS MADE STRIVES IN MATHEMATIC INSTRUCTION AND
CURRICULUM. OUR CERTIFIED STAFF AND CLASSIFIED STAFF ARE
THE BACKBONE OF OUR ORGANIZATION. OUR STAFF IS PREPARED
TO SERVE UNCONDITIONALLY TO THE WHOLE CHILD AND THE
WHOLE COMMUNITY. ASHLAND CITY SCHOOLS CONTINUES TO
PROVIDE THE HIGHEST STANDARD IN THE ACADEMICS, THE ARTS,
AND ATHLETICS. PLEASE KNOW ASHLAND CITY SCHOOLS IS
COMMITTED TO EVERY PART OF THIS COMMUNITY AND WE
CANNOT BE SUCCESSFUL WITH OUT THE CONTIUED SUPPORT OF
EVERYONE OF OUR STAKEHOLDERS. THANK YOU FOR YOUR
DEDICATION TO ARROW NATION AND THE ACCOMPLISHMENTS
THAT WILL FOLLOW. GO ARROWS!

-STEVE PARAMORE
ACS SUPERINTENDENT



